
Begin forwarded message:

From: Wendy Cartwright 
Subject: Beaverton Battery Energy Project
Date: November 12, 2023 at 1:02:05 PM EST
To: 

Could you please send this out  We need to take action now  

Say no to Beaverton Battery Energy Storage Project

We need your help to stop this project  
Please everyone email clerks@brock ca and CC council@brock ca to voice your opposition or support  Ultimately it will come down to Brock
Township’s endorsement

Don’t wait  Email now  The first Open house is Nov 1 In Wilfred (not Beaverton)

Mike Jubb said NO and is supporting putting a stop to this project  

https://www facebook com/100030516283127/posts/pfbid0LjEG21G67D41aMSNWeYnd9nnFVGHNeB8KBuBsAtdhcEg6gKW7ZxDnw9RsWTYBWWol/
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